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Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District
Special Board Meeting
June 20, 2024

Study Session — 2024 Assessment Requests

The purpose of the June 20, 2024 Special Board Meeting of the Moses Lake
Irrigation and Rehabilitation District was for all of the Board of Directors to
attend the study session for the 2024 assessment requests that had been
received by the MLIRD office. The MLIRD Directors present were President
Bailey, Vice President Teals, Director Dexter, Director Perry, and Director
Ketterer. Legal Counsel Brian Iller attended via-telephone. The meeting took
place at 4:00 PM in the MLIRD boardroom. The record shows the Pledge of
Allegiance was recited. The record indicates this meeting was recorded.
Parcels discussed were owned by David Hendricks, Robert & Keri
Hunsinger, Eric & Darcy Johnson, the Pelican Point Community
Association, Donald Tucker, Bruce Voie Etal, and Lloyd Petersen. No action
was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 5:36 PM.
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